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To,
Shri P.K. Purwar,
CMD BSNL,
Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - Payment of salary for the month of September 2019, as well as remittance of the deduction amount made from
employees’ salaries, to the concerned organisations — req.

Ref: - BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/500 (GL) dated 27.08.2019.

In continuation of the discussion that our union had with you yesterday, | am bringing the following to your kind notice
for favour of appropriate action.

As we informed you yesterday, many important festivals, viz., Puja, Dussehra and Deepavali are falling in the month of
October, 2019. These festivals are very important to a vast majority of our employees. Hence, the employees will be
facing hardships, in case the salary for the month of September is not paid on the due date. In the discussion held
yesterday, you expressed the extreme financial strain being faced by the Company and also about the compulsion to
make payment of the outstanding electricity bills, coming to around Rs.500 crores. However, despite all the financial
strains that the Company is facing, we earnestly urge upon your goodself to some how make arrangement for the
payment of the salary for the month of September, 2019.

Similarly, vide our letter cited under reference, we have already drawn your kind attention towards the non-remittance
of the deduction amounts to the concerned organisations. Bank loan EMI amount, GPF contribution / recovery, LIC
premium, society dues, etc., deducted from the salaries of the employees, are not remitted to the concerned
organisations, for the past several months. Due this, the employees are suffering a lot. Penal interest is being imposed on
the employees, by the banks. Further, the employees are not able to get GPF loan or Society loan, due to the non-
remittance of the deduction amounts. We request you to kindly take steps so that the entire amount, already deducted
from the salaries of the employees, are immediately remitted to the concerned organisations.

The Union monthly subscription amount, deducted from the salaries of the employees, have also not been handed over

to the various unions and associations, for the past several months. This has created extreme hardship to the unions and

associations at various levels, to carry out their day to day functioning. It is very essential that the outstanding union
~ subscription amount is handed over to the unions and associations.

| request you to kindly look into the above issues and to take early and expeditious steps to mitigate the sufferings being
faced.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

[P. Abhimanyu]
General Secretary



